
Date: Thu, 27 Feb 2003 18:32:28 -0400 
From: "Kristin Sewak" <ksewak@charter.net> 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: Multiflora Rose & Purple Loosestrife Experts Needed 
 
In addition to working within the Kiski-Conemaugh River Basin and western PA on invasive species 
threats to biodiversity, such as Japanese knotweed, the Westsylvania Native Biodiversity Program is 
also initiating valuable collaboration with the Juniata Clean Water Partnership concerning its invasive 
species problems.  As a first step, native biodiversity conservation workshops within Blair, Huntingdon, 
and Mifflin counties have tentatively been scheduled for Aug. 5-7, with details TBA.  We are currently 
looking for experts on multiflora rose and purple loosestrife control to come to these workshops and 
speak to Juniata Watershed residents about what they can do about problems with these species.  If 
you know of any potential speakers, please let me know. 
 
Thank you for your assistance! 
Kristin Sewak 
Manager 
Westsylvania Native Biodiversity Conservation Program 
501 15th Street 
Windber, PA 15963 
814-467-4586 
Fax: 814-467-8715 
ksewak@charter.net 
 
The Program is currently supported through the Western PA Watershed Protection Program, PA DEP, 
PA DCNR, and the National Fish and Wildlife Foundation's "Pulling Together Initiative", with USDA 
Forest Service funds. 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


